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# October 2016 Property Deeds and resulting ownership changes were
incorporated into the Assessing Department Database.

= October 2016 Building Permits were incorporated into the Assessing
Department Database.

#0n November 17", the Bureau of Local Assessment notified the
Assessing Department that the Town was granted preliminary
certification of its FY2017 proposed real estate and personal property
valuations.

#The Assessing Department completed the required public disclosure
process necessary for the Town to receive final Bureau of Local
Assessment certification of FY2017 assessments.

#The Assessing Department submitted the Town’s final LA-4
Assessment/Classification Summary Report to the Bureau of Local
Assessment via the DLS Gateway.

# The Assessing Department submitted the Town’s LA-13 Tax Base
Levy Growth Report to the Bureau of Local Assessment via the DLS
Gateway.

#The Board of Assessors signed a Memo of Understanding for Mass
IT acknowledging that the Town is committed to converting its
appraisal system to Tyler Technologies’ cloud-based CAMA solution
lasWorld.

# The Board of Assessors approved 20 motor vehicle excise abatements
totaling $1,949.10.




